
 

Looking Forward  

and Back 

Friday 12 noon to 4pm 

Saturday 10am to 4pm 

Sunday 11am to 4pm   
Please note Museum Galleries will not be open on Sunday 
 

 

Looking forward to our new identity and back at work produced since 2018. 

Traditional and contemporary textiles and embroidery, in a range of media 

including cross stitch, blackwork, quilting/patchwork and crewel work as well as 

free machine embroidery and the use of embellishing machines and soldering 

irons.  There will also be a chance to talk to members of the group and see them 

working on current projects. 

Cumberland Textile and Stitch (CuTS) 
formerly Embroiderers’ Guild, Cumberland Branch 

 

Tullie House Museum (Function Room) 

Castle Street, Carlisle, CA3 8TP 
 

Friday 10 to Sunday 12 September 
 

Admission Free 

For more information  

email cutssecretary@gmail.com 


